CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07843-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:07 AM

To: jennifergwilliamson@hotmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Jennifer Williamson

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: jennifergwilliamson@everyactioncustom.com <jennifergwilliamson@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:20 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

It sounds to me like deciding to decrease the benefits of net metering in Florida is focusing on big business rather than
what will benefit the people of florida.

Net metering benefits in multiple ways. We are already suffering economically and this removes one more financial
benefit to cudtomers. Second, less people will move to clean energy and the world is struggling to reverse
environmental global issues.

Our current net metering rule all
Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules in Florida.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Williamson

Boise, ID 83713
jennifergwilliamson@hotmail.com





